
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 

Construction Advisory 
 

May 1, 2018 
 

Utility Work near Highway 8 and 69 Street S.W. 
 

Activity and Location: KGL Constructors will be resuming the installation of water and sanitary lines 

around the intersection of Highway 8 and 69 Street S.W. This activity will include open excavations near 

the communities of Springbank Hill, Signal Hill and Discovery Ridge, as well as directional drilling under 

Highway 8. 

Other site impacts and mitigation measures will include: 

 Excavations for the new water and sanitary lines 

 Directional drilling for a sanitary line under Highway 8 

 Fencing will be deployed around active work sites to ensure the safety of the public 

 An increase in noise during working hours 

 Site lighting will be oriented away from residences 

 Crews will access the work areas via Lower Springbank Road and Highway 8 

 Equipment entering and exiting roadways 

 Dust from construction activities will be monitored and mitigation measures applied  

 

Scheduled Implementation Date: Week of April 30, 2018 

Scheduled Completion Date: July 2018 

Hours of Work: Monday to Saturday from 7:00 a.m. to 10:00 p.m. and Sundays and holidays  

from 9:00 a.m. to 10:00 p.m.   

 
 
KGL would like to thank you for your patience during this period of construction.  
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info@SWCRRproject.com 

www.SWCRRproject.com 

 



 


